
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

File: 5433.00 

October 11, 2016 

 

 

Shannon Johnson 

Manitoba Hydro 

820 Taylor Avenue 

Winnipeg MB  R3M 3T1 

 

Dear Ms. Johnson:  

 

Re: Bipole III Transmission Project – Environment Act Licence No. 3055 

 

Thank you for submitting the Biosecurity Plan for the Bipole III Transmission Project. 

 

The biosecurity processes described in the updated version of the Biosecurity Plan dated 

September 2016 are satisfactory. 

  

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms. Elise Dagdick of this 

office at elise.dagdick@gov.mb.ca. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

“Originally Signed By” 

 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 

Director 

 

 

c: Environmental Compliance and Enforcement: Don Labossiere, Donna Smiley, Yvonne 

Hawryliuk 

 

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba, Canada R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321    F 204-945-5229 

www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 


